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Press Release 
City Hall Reopens Monday Following Completion of Hurricane Repairs 

 

The City of Indian Rocks Beach’s City Hall will reopen to the public on Monday, 
September 8, 2025, following the completion of hurricane-related construction and 
safety inspections. All departments have been operating  from mobile units since 
Hurricane Helene, and will resume normal operations at City Hall beginning Monday, 
with the exception of the library. 

The library and auditorium are still under construction and will remain closed to the 
public until further notice. 

Residents are encouraged to continue using online services for convenience when 
possible, including accessing various forms and applications, as well as making payments 
at www.indian-rocks-beach.com.  

City Hall regular hours are Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. and closed on National               
Holidays. 
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